
East Dean and Friston Parish Council 

Changes to the Tree Warden Service 

At the council meeting on 3rd December 2020 it was resolved to enhance the 

oversight of environmental matters, including tree management, by appointing a 

council member to deal directly with these, rather than through a lay advisor. 

Councillor Simon Thorogood has now been appointed as lead member for 

environmental matters, a role which incorporates that of the Tree Warden. If 

you have any questions regarding tree management or general environmental 

matters then Cllr. Thorogood can be contacted by email at 

cllr.thorogood@edfparishcouncil.org.uk  
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